

TRƯỜNG ĐẠI HỌC CẦN THƠ Can Tho University

Can Tho, June 27th, 2013

Prof. Mamoru Yamada, PhD Dean, Faculty of Agriculture, and Graduate School of Agriculture Yamaguchi University

Dear Prof. Mamoru Yamada, PhD,

We are pleased to inform you that the following three your students have been accepted to stay in our university for a period of study from 25 Aug to 30 Sep 2013 in the program called short-term stay/short-term visit, which is supported by Japan Student Services Organization (JASSO). We hope that this visit can provide students with educational enrichment which will remote a better understanding between Japanese and Vietnamese students. It is expected that exchange students get benefits from language skills, analytical and communities skills and culture acquisition. By this program, it is hoped that they will promote further mutual understanding between our two universities, serving as bridges in the Can Tho University and Yamaguchi University relationship.

1) Name: KAWAGUCHI JUMPEI

Position: M2

Major: molecular microbiology E-mail: <u>s006uh@yamaguchi-u.ac.jp</u>

2) Name: TATSUNO MAKI

Position: M1

Major: molecular microbiology E-mail: <u>t026uh@yamaguchi-u.ac.jp</u> 3) Name: SAKURADA TOMOKO

Position: B4

Major: microbial genetics

E-mail: p020ge@yamaguchi-u.ac.jp

If you need additional information please do not hesitate to contact Dr. Nguyen Van Be, Director of International Relations Department, Email: nvbe@ctu.edu.vn.

A/Prof. Ha Thanh Toan, PhD

Best regards, ngul

Rector

CQ: Khu II, Đường 3/2, P. Xuân Khánh, Q. Ninh Kiều, TP. Cần Thơ, VN - ĐT: 0710. 3838 262 - Fax: 0710. 3838 474 Campus II, 3/2 St., Xuan Khanh Ward, Ninh Kieu District, CanTho City, VN - Tel: 0710. 3838 262 - Fax: 0710. 3838 474

www.ctu.edu.vn.